
From:
To:
Subject: Re: WBC LPR Regulation 19 Objection
Date: 19 February 2023 18:00:43

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi
Sorry I assumed that you had received the document
You are correct in assuming that I am objecting to the Strategic Site Allocation
My concerns relate to lack of infrastructure including the road network, heathcare and
education, which are already at their limit
A development of this size will inevitably  have a negative impact on the environment, this
is a world-wide concern at present and it seems quite inappropriate that we should add to
that problem
I hope that this is what you need
Best wishes RB Galland

On Sun, Feb 19, 2023 at 5:22 PM 
wrote:

Dear Mr Galland

 

Thank you for your email in response to the consultation we are undertaking on the Local Plan
Review. 

 

Before we can register your response we need to clarify that you are objecting to the strategic
site allocation we are proposing at North East Thatcham (Policy SP17). We assume this to be
the case, but we need you to please confirm.

 

We also assume that you are referring to a document that Bucklebury Parish Council has
prepared. As we have not yet seen this document we are unclear as to the specific grounds of
your objection and so if you could provide further details that would be much appreciated. We
will then be able to make sure that your comments are correctly recorded.

 

Kind regards

 

 



 

From: Robert Galland  
Sent: 19 February 2023 11:27
To: PlanningPolicy <planningpolicy@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: WBC LPR Regulation 19 Objection

 

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Sir

I object to this application based on the summary outlined in the draft of the Parish
Council's Comprehensive Rebuttal

Robert B Galland

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent
those of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither
take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if
you believe you have received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire
Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject
to the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third
party on request.




